
Sileby United Charities 
 
We continue to receive payment twice a year from Mr Kimber at Barrow upon 
Soar for the use of the fields plus a small amount of other income. 
 
We paid out £70.00 each to the four oldest gentlemen and the vicar in January. 
There is one payment of £70.00 outstanding which we shall pay out at the next 
meeting which will be at the beginning of May. 
 
At that meeting we shall also distribute £30.00 to the 25 oldest ladies in the 
village. 
Our assets are the four fields that Mr Kimber rents and we also have some 
monies which are invested with the Charity Commission. We also have a small 
amount of other income. 
 
The net result is that income for the charity is slightly more than the amount 
that is paid out. 
 
As we all get a little older we have invited some new people to the next meeting 
with a view to them becoming Trustees. 
 
Lionel Blower (Chairman) 
 


